
Little Composers  
 

Learning this Term 

This term we are will be starting 

our speech and language        

programme called Little Link. 

This is a complete 12 week     

programme which is based on a 

wonderful set of books featuring 

Ben and Teddy.  

Lunch 

The school meals are available to 

all children for a small cost. If you 

are interested in your child trying 

the meals please look at the school  

website.  You may be eligible for a 

free school meal  if your family is in 

receipt of certain benefits. If you 

think you maybe eligible please  

look online at www.gov.uk/apply-

free-school-meals.  

 

If your child is having a school    

dinner please inform 

the nursery staff at the 

door.  

 

New Friends  

This term we shall be starting lots of 

new children. It will be lovely to have 

new friends to play with. We know 

our current class will be welcoming 

and good role models.  

Sweets and Stories 

Our parental engagement for term 3 

will be Sweets and stories. It will be 

on the 10th February 2025 at 3-

3.30pm. Parents will be invited in to 

share a story book with their child in 

our book corner and 

enjoy a sweet treat.  

Spare clothes  

Please ensure your child has spare 

clothes in their bag, including socks. 

We would welcome any donations of 

socks, trousers or under-

wear.  

Term 3 2025 


